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Friday 16th July  

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

   As we approach the final few days of the school year it looks as if we 

are in for some nice warm, sunny weather. It would be really helpful for children to have their 

water bottles in school along with a hat / suncream (or both) as they will be doing some of 

their lessons outside in the coming days.  

PE days are continuing as normal next week- so Y1 and Y3 on Monday, Y2 on Tuesday and 

Y4 & Base on Wednesday.  

If you have any reading books left at home, we would be grateful if you could send them into 

school early next week; and if you find any through the holiday- please just send them in 

when term starts for pupils on Monday 6th September.  

On Wednesday- all children will visit the Mary Steven’s hospice charity ‘ice-cream parlour’ 

which is coming to school and they may purchase an ice cream treat if they wish. (Every 

item is £1 or less- so children may bring £1 on this day.)  

Let’s hope the weather forecasters are correct and that we have lovely dry warm weather 

next week to enjoy the different outdoor activities that we have planned!  

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Mrs Griffiths     Mrs A Hannaway  

Deputy Head Teacher    Headteacher 
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